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What’s On @ BWPS?
Canteen
Good news, a variety of new yummy items are coming to the 
canteen in term four. 
Stay tuned for more information.
Just a reminder, we are unfortunately unable to reheat food in 
the canteen. There are specific health requirements of food 
handlers which make it problematic. May I suggest that if you 
want your child to have hot lunches at school you should buy a 
thermos like the ones pictured. They are very simple to use and 
keep food hot for a number of hours. 

Tuesday 22nd September
Gym continues

Term 3 Week 10

Wednesday 23rd September
Trivia Fun Day - Themed 
Mufti/No cost

Friday 25th September
Last Day of Term 3
Draw for Prizes for TTFM survey

Coming Soon
Monday 12th October
Term 4 School Resumes
Wednesday 28th October
School Photos - Postponed 
from earlier this year. Further 
information will be 
forthcoming next term. 

ICT
Please be aware that it is against our ICT agreement for children to be accessing sites such as TikTok. 
While they seem fairly innocent, there are often other images embedded which can be distressing or 
offensive. Please also ensure children in school uniform are not online. This is dangerous and identifies 
your child and their school. 

Term 4
During the holidays I am expecting to be able to access Term 4 guidelines. Please be assured that I will 
let you know of any change in processes as soon as I can do so. We are hopeful that the Year 6 
Farewell will be able to go ahead, although there may be some modifications. Fingers crossed!
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Tell Them From Me (TTFM) Survey

Please help us out as your feedback on the Tell Them From Me parent survey is really 
important to our school’s progress and further improvement.

This survey is very important to our school as it gives us feedback that we use to plan for the 
coming year. Our goal is to have EVERY parent complete the survey by next Friday when it 
closes.

The survey is available in many languages and is anonymous. Taking a few minutes out of 
your day to complete it provides us with important feedback for 2021 planning that will help 
us to ensure that BWPS continues to improve.

Parents who complete the survey will go in the draw to win one of three $50 Coles-Myer 
vouchers. Your children will also be rewarded for your participation with an ice-block and a 
sticker on their class behaviour chart.

To receive these rewards you MUST complete all of the following steps:
1. Complete the full survey at: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/bwps
2. Take screenshot/photo of the survey completion screen when finished
3. Send that image to your child/ren's class teacher via ClassDojo.
4. You will go in the draw for the vouchers (drawn Friday Week 10 - 25th September ) 

and your child will receive an ice-block and sticker on their chart (Week 1 Term 4).

Thank you in advance for giving up a few minutes to help out our amazing school!

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/bwps
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Minute to Win It 
Fun Day

Click here to check out photos from our Minute to Win It Fun Day!
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